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Drexel Theatre Now Offers State-of-the-Art Technology for 

the Hearing Impaired 

 

Made possible by the recent conversion of all three movie theatres to digital audio and sound, 

the Drexel Theatre now offers the latest in closed captioning technology, the Sony 

entertainment access glasses. Only the second movie theatre in Columbus to offer this cutting 

edge service, the system uses holographic technology to project closed caption text on the 

lenses of the glasses. The text appears to float over the cinema screen picture at a comfortable 

viewing distance, allowing patrons to enjoy a movie as if it was subtitled with no eye fatigue.  

 

“We are grateful for the addition of this equipment donated in honor of Jim Crane by Meredith 

and Jay Crane,” stated Richard Stoff, Board Chair of Friends of the Drexel. “This is just one 

more way the Drexel can better serve its patrons and make it more competitive in the market, 

helping safeguard the future of the Drexel for many years to come.” 

 

The new entertainment access glasses are available at the Drexel Theatre box office at no 

additional charge to patrons. Not all films are available in a format compatible with the system; 

however, the Drexel will secure compatible formats whenever possible. Patrons can check for 

closed captioned showings at Drexel.net, CaptionFish.com, or by calling the Drexel box office at 

614.231.9512. 

 

### 

 
About Drexel Theatre, Inc. 
For generations, the Drexel Theatre has been central Ohio's first source for independent film and the best of 
Hollywood and international cinema, striving to specialize in simply the best films from around the world.  
 
About Friends of the Drexel, Inc. 
Established in late 2009 by a group of committed community leaders and arts patrons, Friends of the Drexel, Inc. is an 
independent, not-for-profit organization dedicated to a more creative and prosperous future for the Drexel Theatre. Its 
mission is to secure and sustain the future of the historic Drexel Theatre as a distinctive cultural asset to Bexley and the 
greater Columbus community. It envisions the Drexel as a sustainable provider of unique arts content as well as a vibrant 
community meeting place that preserves the charm and eclectic, neighborhood film-going experience in a warm and inviting, 
yet technologically-advanced, facility. 
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